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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

400 NORTH STREET, HARRISBURG, PA 17120
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE

M-2018-2641242


March 20, 2018
Re:
Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017  
By Secretarial Letter issued February 12, 2018, the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission (Commission) initiated a proceeding at this docket to determine the effects of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 (TCJA) on the tax liabilities of Commission-regulated public utilities for 2018 and future years and the feasibility of reflecting such impacts in the rates charged to Pennsylvania utility ratepayers.

The Commission also requested that interested parties submit comments addressing, among other things, whether the Commission should adjust current customer rates to reflect the reduced annual state and federal income tax expenses of public utilities due to the tax rate changes in the TCJA.  
The due date for the verified responses, completed templates and comments was March 9, 2018.  However, prior to that date, the following public utilities filed requests with the Commission to submit their responses on, or before, the specified dates, rather than March 9, 2018:  Reynolds Disposal Company (June 30, 2018), Reynolds Water Company (June 30, 2018), Newtown Artesian Water Company (March 30, 2018), Citizens’ Electric Company (April 9, 2018), Wellsboro Electric Company (April 9, 2018) and SUEZ Water Bethel (March 30, 2018).
     
Having found that the individual requests are reasonable, the Commission, hereby, grants the requested extensions for the amount of time requested by each of the public utilities in their individual requests.    

Nonetheless, in the absence of timely responses to the data requests and submission of completed templates, the Commission will rely on the financial data in the 
annual and quarterly reports filed pursuant to our regulations to address, for each public utility, the reduced annual state and federal income tax expenses of public utilities due to the tax rate changes in the TCJA.  
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Sincerely,








Rosemary Chiavetta
cc:
Energy Association of Pennsylvania


Northeast Gas Association


National Association of Water Companies

� Duquesne Light Company sought an extension until March 13, 2018, and, on that date, submitted its responses to the Commission.  Pike County Light and Power filed a request on March 14, 2018 seeking an extension until an undetermined due date, but submitted its responses on March 20, 2018.   
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